
Help a Texas AGD Member Give Back at Star of the South 

The Texas AGD would love to see you at its booth, #118, at the 2018 Star of the South 

conference in Houston, Feb. 1-2, 2018. While there, we encourage attendees to support Dr. Ben 

Warner’s “Mosaic Project” charity. Dr. Warner serves both the Texas AGD and Houston AGD 

on various committees and as a director on Texas AGD MasterTrack™. 

This charity’s goal is to draw attention to the need for outreach and inclusion in the dental and 

healthcare system for vulnerable patients (homeless, veterans and people with disabilities) by 

collecting toothbrushes, toothpaste, floss and mouthwash, and giving dental assistance to those 

communities.  

At Star of the South, held at the George R. Brown Convention Center, there will be Mosaic 

Project collection containers at partner booths, and at the Exhibit Hall entrance/exit. The 

conference features a trade show and CE opportunities and speakers, and is hosted by the Greater 

Houston Dental Society. For more information on the Mosaic Project, please contact Dr. Warner 

at Ben.F.Warner@uth.tmc.edu. 
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